
Information for 

Visiting Teams

(Bank of England)



Getting here

Bank of England
Priory Ln, London 
SW15 5JQ

We look forward to welcoming you. Please carefully read the instructions
your visit.

A password will be provided on team sheets for parents and emailed in advance to opposition
schools. Spectators and opposition teams will not be able to enter the venue without it.

At the end of the fixture, please use the designated exit as per venue signs.

Entry

Exit



Parking

Safeguarding

Coaches must park on bank lane outside of the venue. 

We welcome parents and supporters! Parking for parents/supporters coming in cars is available at
the venue, and security guards at the front gate will provide directions.

The safety and privacy of our pupils are of utmost importance to us.  Unauthorised photography and
filming on our campus is prohibited. We thank you for your cooperation. 

Once on site, please do not leave the specified spectator area; this includes going into any of the
school buildings, toilets or changing rooms. If you require access to a toilet, please alert the member
of staff located at the entry gate.

Parking for school minibuses is available at the venue, and security guards at the front gate will
provide directions.

Mini Bus

Coaches

Parents/Supporters

No Photography

Access


